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CITY OF MERCER ISLAND, WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

May 4, 1989

Ms. Helene Bender
2765 60th Avenue Southeast
Mercer Island, WA 98040

RE: Variance Request File No. MIV-89-03
Dear Ms. Bender:

On April 26, 1989, the Mercer Island Hearing Examiner denied
your variance request. Any aggrieved party may appeal this
decision to the City Council, or request that the Hearing
Examiner reconsider his decision by filing a written request
with the City Clerk no later than 5:00'p.m., May 15, 1989.
Please see the attached decision for more information on
appeals and reconsideration.

If you have any questions, please call me at 236-3586.
Sincerely,

(Fy

Jerry Bacon
Director
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Attachment

cC: See Attached list
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